Dodge County Board of Supervisors
October 31, 2024 — 6:00 p.m.

DODGE COUNTY Administration Building - Juneau, Wisconsin

WISCONSIN

The October 31, 2024, Meeting of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman David Frohling
at 6:00 p.m.

The Board rose to say the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call was taken with all Supervisors being in attendance with exception of Supervisors Johnson, Kauffeld, and Maly,
who had previously asked to be excused. Supervisors Derr, Frievalt, and Meinel were absent.

2025 Dodge County Budget Appropriation Public Hearing
Chairman Frohling called upon Danielle J. Van Egtern, County Clerk, to confirm the publication of the Affidavit for the

Public Hearing Notice. Ms. Van Egtern read the Affidavit of Publication and stated the notice was published on October
15, 2024, in the Beaver Dam Daily Citizen.

The Chairman declared the Public Hearing open at 6:03 p.m. and asked anyone who wished to speak to come forward.

Andrew J. Schnitzler — 100 Pine Drive, Recseville W1, 53579 — Spoke against 2025 Budget expenditures related to
vehicle purchases in the Highway Department.

Chairman Frohling declared the Public Hearing closed at 6:11 p.m.
County Board Discussion on 2025 Dodge County Budget

Chairman Frohling opened the floor for County Board Supervisors to participate in a budget discussion with the County
Administrator and Department Directors on the proposed 2025 Budget. The main points of discussion were health
insurance cost adjustments, unproductive pay, department equipment, and revenues.

At 7:13 p.m., Chairman David Frohling declared the meeting adjourned by order of the chair.

Disclaimer: The above minutes may be approved, amended or corrected at the next meeting.



